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enabling the self

Outstanding value shown:

Raife–  Caring for being kind and polite to staff 
and pupils.

WELCOME BACK!

We hope everyone enjoyed a well-
deserved half-term break! As we dive 
into the second half of the Spring 
term, we’re excited for the fun-filled 
activities ahead and are eager to see 
the fantastic work our pupils will 
complete. We look forward to the 
creativity, dedication, and 
achievements that will unfold over 
the coming weeks!

PARENTS’ EVENING 

Parents’ Evening will take place on 
Tuesday 25th March from 2.30pm-
5.30pm. Please can you complete the 
following MS Form to arrange your 
appointment. 
https://forms.office.com/e/9kixBPTtfA  
You will then receive your 
appointment time (and Teams link if 
needed) the week before parent 
Evening. Learner Portraits will then be 
sent home with pupils on Wednesday 
26th March. 

Items of Note:

Upcoming Key Events:

MARCH
6th Mar- World Book Day
12th Mar- SALT Webinar
21st Mar- Red Nose Day

25th Mar- Parents Evening 

https://forms.office.com/e/9kixBPTtfA
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